
 

 

  

 

NEWSLETTER CONTENT: 

 Notice of AGM 

 Upcoming Events 

 OBC Pool Competition 

 Bingo Night 

 Casual Bar Staff 

 Club Raffles & Competition 

o Member's Draw and Raffles  12/6/25  

 Skipper's Specials 12/6/25 - 15/6/25   

 Skipper's Quiz Night Specials 

 Skipper's Sunday Roast 

 Top Dog 

 
Please note:  OBC Committee Minutes are available to members, please ask at the Bar 

 

Inaugural Bingo Night 

  

20 people braved the awful weather on 4th June for our first bingo night, which was, by 
all accounts, a pretty good success. 

Most had either never played before, or it had been a long time since they last played, 
but by the end of the first game, everyone was well into the swing of it. 
 
We planned for five games, but got through at a cracking pace, so added another one at 
the end. 
 
The consensus was that everyone would be happy with a longer night, so next time, 
we'll run 5 games, then have an interval for snacks, drinks, etc, then people can opt in 
for another 5 games if they wish. 



 

 
The kitchen is open for meals from 6pm, so remember to book in advance at Skippers 
with your meal choice and let someone else do the dishes while you have a fun night 
out with friends. 
We'll see you next month. 

 
Matthew & Liz 

 

 

 

 

AGM INFORMATION  

 



 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
Saturday 14th June – Chiefs vs Brumbies 7:05pm 
  

Sunday 15th June – Annual Pool Competition. Come and enjoy a social Sunday with 
other enthusiastic pool players! 
 
Keep an eye for the draw! Start time between 10:00-11:00am. Pete will be in touch. 
 
Wednesday 18th June - Quiz night 7:00pm with Geoff, Sue and Graham (dinner available 
by order at 6:00pm). Always a fun event. Tables of four, $2 a head. Have you been 
thinking about coming along but can’t make up a table? Email the 
Secretary secretary@omokoroaboatclub.co.nz  and we’ll see if we can team you up. 
 
Wednesday 2nd July - Bingo Night –  Dinner available at Skippers 6.00pm pre-orders 
at skippersomokoroa@gmail.com  Ticket sales 6.15, starts at 6.30 with your hosts 
Matthew and Liz. A small but enthusiastic crowd braved the elements last month, let’s 
build the numbers, have some fun and support your club. 
 
Later – we will be hosting our second Wine Club event – a Mid-Winter Christmas Wine 
Tasting on Sunday 27 July 2025 at 4pm. This ticketed event will include complimentary 
bubbles on arrival, four wines to taste (different wines from last time) and yummy 
Christmas themed treats. If you like a particular wine you can purchase a glass of that 
wine from our friendly bar staff. There will be a representative from Leveret Estate to 
talk to you about the wines. Watch this space for more info. 
 
Your events team will be hosting a Beatles Tribute Band Saturday, 2nd August. More 
details to follow. 
 
Please email your dinner orders to : skippersomokoroa@gmail.com 

 



 

 



 

 

 

The Omokoroa Boat Club is looking for casual bar staff. Please send all expressions of 
interest to: barmanager@omokoroaboatclub.co.nz 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
Last Week's Top Dog 
 
Paki 
  

 

  

 


